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With Lent beginning this week, we welcome the return of the Lenten fish
fry. Knights of Columbus St. Charles Council #2084 will be holding fish
fries the first three Fridays of Lent, and then they will move down to St.
Joseph for the next three Fridays. Cost at St. Charles will be $10 for adults,
$7 for children 12 and under, and free for children 5 and under. The menu
will include fried or baked fish, coleslaw, applesauce, french fries or baked
potatoes and beverages.  Grilled cheese will be available for children and
macaroni and cheese will be available for those who don't want fish. Sorry,
but you cannot have both fish and macaroni and cheese; it has to be one or
the other. Dine-in or takeout will be available.

The Knights could use a little help from you to make the fish fries a little
more complete.  Please consider donating a store bought dessert. Cakes,
cookies, brownies and pies all are welcome. Drop them off at the activities
building on Fridays beginning at 3 p.m.  Thank you in advance, and we
hope to see you all at the fish fries.

Mike Karpus
Grand Knight
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